
 

 

PLEASE USE YOUR SKILLS TO SUPPORT YOUR COUNTY 

 

Hertfordshire Bowls is urgently looking for nominations for key positions to take office from the 

January Annual General Meeting.  

The efficient operation of the County requires your support with some long serving Executive 

Committee members not standing for re-election in 2024. 

The responsibilities are outlined below but full job descriptions are available from the County 

Administrator or Executive Chair. 

Amongst the posts that will be vacant are: -  

Hon. Treasurer – a key post in any organisation with responsibility for the financial affairs of the 

County including the Accounts, Banking, collection of affiliation fees and investment. 

Men’s Secretary – looking after the arrangements for the Men’s inter-county club competitions, 

the selection of county friendly matches, records of county badged players and taking minutes. 

N.B. The position of Men’s Secretary is immediately vacant following the resignation of Steve 

Kilford. 

The position of Men’s North Division Secretary is also vacant so there is little representation on the 

Executive from the North. 

The County has earlier called for interest in nomination for both Women’s and Men’s Vice-

Presidents for next year but have yet to receive any applications. 

There is also an opportunity for assistance with the Men’s match programme. 

Several neighbouring counties have had problems with appointments in recent years and it would be 

sad to see Hertfordshire following suit – please consider taking office. It will prove rewarding and 

help HB to continue to support all member clubs. 

 

CONTACTS- Marcia Dunstone hbexecsec18@gmail.com  

        Allan Sayers sayersallan@gmail.com  
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